
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students and Parents/Guardians:  

 

CONGRATULATIONS on your Graduation!  

 

Your community would like to recognize your 2024 achievement at 
the annual Collington Station Homeowners’ Association 
(CSHOA) Community Day Festivities on Saturday, June 15, 2024. 
 
This year we would like to recognize graduates from: 

1.  Elementary school - grade 5 2. Middle school – grade 8 

 3. High school    4. College – all degrees 

 

 

By June 6, 2024, please send the following information to Ms. Patrice Murray at 

civicinspiration@gmail.com 

 

To: Ms. Patrice Murray 

Subject: I graduated in 2024 

 

 

1. Student Name  2. Parent/Guardian Name  3. Address 

 

4. Graduating School  5. Graduation Degree  6. Contact email  

    

7. Contact number (optional to confirm data) 

 

 

Your CSHOA Board of Directors and your community would like to Congratulate You on a Job 

Well Done in 2024 and wish you continued success on your educational journey! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Terry Nuriddin 

 

Civic Engagement Committee 
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